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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5-7 Library 
              P1 Shared Education

              Coding Club
Tuesday-   PE for P1-4
               Swimming for P5-7
Wednesday-  PE for P1-4
Friday –  Fit Friday: Walk to school & wear PE
We were hugely impressed to have 50% of our school Walk to School on Friday! This was a great start to the day and really got the children ready for the day. We had a fantastic morning over at the track at Fivemiletown College, working on our running. Well done to all the children who gave it their all and special awards were given to Seam, Cormac, Meabh and Aoife for their super running! We look forward to this Friday and remind children to wear their PE gear to school. 

We had a great turn out at Baby and Toddler on Friday. This is a great way to open up our school to the local community and we thank all the families who support it. Special thanks also to Louise O’Neill who has assisted at the last few sessions- we really appreciate it. Anyone who would be available and willing to help, even for one morning, is asked to contact the school.

Please remember that school jumpers must be worn to school. Coats are necessary at this time of year and hoodies are not permitted to school.
We would ask all parents to please sign your child’s homework nightly. Some have began to do this and we are very grateful for this but we ask that ALL parents sign both their child’s reading record book and homework task nightly.
Our ‘After-School Coding Club’ has been changed to Monday for this week only- we apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

Our Primary 1 pupils will continue their Shared Education programme today with Fivemiletown Nursery and the Primary 1 children from Fivemiletown Primary. The mosaics from the P5-7 project have been grouted and we hope to get them put up in the next few weeks.
Teachers will be attending cluster groups within the local area after school this week. This allows us to continue our professional development and to access as many opportunities for our children as possible. 
St. Ciaran’s will have their Open Night this Thursday 26th January at 7pm. All Primary 6 & 7 pupils are welcome to attend.

We will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week next week-  30th January – 3rd February. This is a lovely celebration of what makes our school so special and we look forward to it each year. We will be hosting Grandparents Day next Wednesday, 1st February, and linking this to making St. Brigid’s crosses. Please let any grandparents know in advance about the date as we would love as many as possible to attend. We would ask that children bring in rushes, if at all possible, next Monday and Tuesday to prepare for this.
Just a reminder that we operate a ‘Healthy Lunch’ policy in the school. We are working hard to establish healthy habits from an early age. It is very important that everyone adheres to this and we remind you that 1 small treat is permitted on a Friday only. 
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

